
 

 

 

Secretary of State Christi Jacobsen 
waiving 2025 Annual Report filing fees 

for all Montana businesses 
It’s now time to file the 2025 Annual Report! 

• Complete the 2025 Annual Report online at 
biz.sosmt.gov by April 15 and the fee will be waived. 
*Be sure you are on the official Montana Secretary of State 
business filing website. 
 

• Montana businesses have saved millions of dollars with the 
Secretary of State’s recent reduction and elimination of fees as a 
result of increased efficiencies and record business growth. 

 

 

 

Thank you for doing business in Montana! 
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